OCTOBER 2025

LRDA NEWSLETTER





Holly Handlon

A Note From Your Assistant Director

I'm Miss Holly, and I have the joy of serving as the Assistant Director here at Le Rose! In this role, I work closely with Miss Amanda and our Program Director, Miss Mackenzie, to provide support in all programs at our studio.

When I'm not teaching in a classroom, I often I spend my time using technology for creating tools to keep us organized, pulling together music, and helping support details around recitals and competitions. I love knowing that the work I do helps make your dancers' experience the best it can be!

Important Dates

10/1: Tuition Due

🌟 10/6: AutoPay Ran

10/12-10/19: Studio Closed

***** 10/27-10/30: Halloween

Dress Up Week

Hocus Pocus: SOLD OUT!

Our Hocus Pocus Camp is officially full! We can't wait for a spooktacular time with all the dancers who signed up.

Reserve your dancer's spot for our other camps today before they're all filled!

- Grinchmas Camp (12/6) Only ONE spot left! Snag it before it's gone for good!
- Princess Camp (2/7) Still a few spots open! Perfect for dancers who want to twirl, sparkle, and live out their royal dreams.





Lobby Etiquette

Our lobby is a shared space where dancers, families, and staff all come together. To help keep it welcoming for everyone, please remember:

- Keep conversations at a low volume so classes in session aren't disrupted.
- Encourage siblings to use quiet activities while they wait.
- Be mindful of belongings—please keep bags, coats, and shoes tidy and out of walkways.
- Food and drinks should stay sealed or be enjoyed outside the lobby.

Thank you for helping us create a positive, respectful environment for all our dancers and families!

Sick Dancers

As we head into colder months, colds and flu tend to make their rounds. To help keep our dancers healthy and classes running smoothly, please remember: if your child has a fever, stomach bug, or contagious infection, it's best to keep them home and let them rest. A good rule of thumb—if they wouldn't feel well enough to go to school, they should also sit out of dance that day.



We'll be here ready to welcome them back when they're feeling better!



MODELS NEEDED

MEDIA DAY



Help us advertise our studio on social media and on printed materials using our dancers we all love and adore!



Date

Sunday Nov 2nd



Le Rose Dance Academy





Black Leotard & Tan Tights

With or with out skirt!



Dance Shoes

Any dance shoes you typically wear during the week! Bring them all!



Hair & Make up

Hair in a slick back ponytail or ballet bun!

Sign up here! Limited spaces!



If you are interested in joining us for our media content day, please fill out the google form!

Ages 4+